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MEMORANDUM

TO : The Officer-In-Charge
Natural Resources Development Corporation

ATTENTION : The Chief, Finance Division, NRDC
The Chief Accountant, NRDC

FROM : The Undersecretary
Finance, Information Systems and Climate Change

SUBJECT - : UNREMITTED TAXES TO THE BUREAU OF INTERNAL
REVENUE (BIR) PER ANNUAL AUDIT REPORT OF COA FPR
THE CALENDAR YEARS ENDING DECEMBER 31, 2020 AND
2021

DATE : 22 February 2023

This refers to the attached letter dated 04 October 2022 of Mr. Abdullah D. Bandrang,
Revenue District Officer, Bureau of Internal Revenue, Revenue Region No. 7A, Department
of Finance, regarding the unremitted taxes of NRDC amounting to P2,486,730.00 for CY 2020
and P3,037,818.00 for CY 2021. The said amount was included in the Annual Audit Report of
the Commission on Audit.

Please take immediate appropriate action on this matter. Submit report of action taken
to this Office not later than 28 February 2023.

i W
ATTY. ANALIZA REBUELTA-TEH
Supervising Undersecretary for NRDC

G Mr. Abdullah D. Bandrang
Revenue District Officer
Bureau of Internal Revenue
Revenue Region 7A
Revenue District Office No. 38-North Quezon City
4% Floor, Fisher Mall, Quezon Avenue,
Brgy, Sta. Cruz, Quezon City
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FROM - The Assistant Secretary

Finance, Information Systems and Mining Concerns

SUBJECT : Letter dtd 10/06/2022 Request for Intervention and Conduct of
Investigation for the Possible Violation of Rio Tuba Nickel Mining
Corporation (RTNMC) Its Mining Concession and ECC by
Encroaching beyond its Permit Area and Occupying the Properties
of Ms. Nieves Cruz

DATE s 20 February 2023

Referred is the letter dated October 6, 2022 addressed to Ma. Antonia Yulo-Loyzaga,
DENR Secretary thru: Lormelyn E. Claudio, Regional Executive Director, DENR
MIMAROPA Region of Florecita Palanca, Attorney-in-fact of Marissa Cruz Morales which
was forwarded to this Office on February 20, 2023 for information and appropriate action.

To quote a portion of the 1% paragraph “...... I am writing to seek the intervention of
your good office, and of possible, to conduct a formal investigation for the possible violation
of Rio Tuba Nickel Mining Corporation (RTNMC) its mining concession and ECC by
encroaching beyond its permit area.....” Kindly inform this Office of the action/s taken.

For appropriate action.

CcC:

The Office-In-Charge
Office of the Director

Mines & Geosciences Bureau
North Ave., Diliman

Quezon City

The Regional Director
Mines & Geosciences Bureau
MIMAROPA Region

7™ Floor DENR Building
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila
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MINES AND GEOSCIENCES BUREAY -

Let’s Go Green!!!



